
 

 

 

 

 

 

Preservation of Monuments Pamphlet 
Please do not distribute this page with the pamphlet. 

 

The reason for producing the pamphlet: 

The advocacy committee of Professional Surveyors Canada (PSC) were made aware of concerns about the unintentional 

and in some cases deliberate destruction of survey monuments.  These concerns came from many jurisdictions across 

Canada.  As years go by the destruction of these monuments leads to the erosion of the survey fabric in Canada. As all 

surveyors know the maintenance and of preservation of the survey fabric is vital to the economic wellbeing of Canada. 

 

Pamphlet Distribution: 

The following is a list of suggested places to distribute the pamphlet. The list is not exhaustive and PSC would appreciate 

any feedback on other places for distribution. 

 government agencies responsible for construction 

 provincial government offices 

 local municipal authorities responsible for land/road development 

 ministers responsible for a jurisdiction's surveys/surveyors act 

 land owners 

 seismic companies 

 land developers 

 road construction contractors 

Layout and modification of the Pamphlet: 

The pamphlet is provided free of charge in PDF format and should be printed on both sides of an 8 ½ x 11 sheet of paper 

in landscape mode.  The panels are setup so that the sheet can be folded into a tri-fold pamphlet. 

Since this pamphlet is meant to be used in most, if not all, jurisdictions in Canada it was deliberately made to be as 

generic as possible.  When the pamphlet is folded you will notice that there is one section left blank.  This blank section 

becomes the back panel of the pamphlet.  This was deliberately left blank so that survey companies, individual surveyors 

and associations can add their contact information. 

Should you wish to make changes to the content of the pamphlet please let us know and we will send you a Word copy 

of the document. We request that a copy of the changed pamphlet then be sent back to PSC for our records.    

 

Thank you for taking the time to review the pamphlet and we look forward to hearing back from you.   

 

 


